
 
 
 
Ref:  MDS/SM/libcyd2122bomlet 
 
 
29 November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer (s) 
 
Following the announcement by the Prime Minister on Saturday 27 November 2021, 
the government updated it’s guidance for schools in relation to Covid19 on Sunday 
evening.  
 
This included the guidance that all students, staff and visitors should wear face 
coverings in communal areas of the school and on transport but not in classrooms.   
We should also continue to carry out LFTs twice a week which you can continue to 
report through our test register system. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
M D Savidge 
Headteacher 


